NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ #15-002)
LAB PLANNERS POOL

SOLANO COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT
LAB PLANNING SERVICES
FAIRFIELD, CA

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Solano Community College District of Solano County,
California, hereinafter referred to as the District, HAS CANCELLED the Request for
Qualifications (RFQ) from qualified professional services firms for Lab Planners for
Solano Community College. The initial purpose of the proposal was to solicit lab planner
firms to participate within a pool to assist the District with their Capital Improvement
Program. The lab planning component is now included in RFQ #15-001 Architect Pool.

Information specific to this cancellation as well as general project information, including
Reference Documents listed in the RFQ, will be provided at the District’s website
(http://www.solano.edu/purchasing/).

All questions should be directed to Brian Bush at Brian.Bush@solano.edu




